Hart County Fire Board

February 7, 2009

The Hart County Fire Board met on Saturday, February 7, 2009 at 9 A.M. at the Central Fire Department with the following members present, Marshall Norton, Mark Hill, Stan O’Bannon, David Ray, Joseph Haley, Randall Simpson,  Mike Milford, Jerry Byrum, Alan Daniels. 


Marshall Norton called the meeting to order and the minutes of the December 13th were read and approved.  


Chief Byrum gave out some updates to the SOG’s.   Alan Daniels stated that we need to change our SOG’s to read that Officer training only needs to be 12 hours instead of 16 hours.  Yes carried the vote.  


Some fireman have not signed the motor vehicle consent and Chief Byrum gave them to the Station Captain that the fireman are members in to get them signed. 


Chief Byrum stated the 1st responder program is stating over and Ronald Dutton is going to be over the program and he will be coming to each station to explain the program.  Chief Byrum will be over the Fire Department part of the program and Terrell Partain will be over the medical part. 


The Fire Board discussed how 911 was paging out fires and instructed Chief Byrum to get the policies for paging out fires and the Board will work on them in their next meeting. 


A motion was made to move the Fire Board meeting to the 1st Monday night of the each month and to meet at the Central Station at 7 pm and to suspend the Officer’s Meeting and to not pay anyone to help the County with the budget.  Yes carried the vote. 


Chief Byrum stated that Walter Gordan will meet with the Board on Saturday, February 14 at the Central Station at 9 AM.  


Chief Byrum stated that we need to check our Departments several times a week because some of the other county have had some break ins.  


The Fire Board went into executive section for personnel purposes. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

